
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
As an installer of photovoltaic grid connect systems I have noticed a definite decline 
in interest for the systems that I sell. 
 
The people that can afford them are turned off due to the price now being to 
expensive without the grant and the people who can get the grant don’t have enough 
disposable income to be able to afford the systems. 
 
With a $100k household salary cut off for the grant you are excluding a lot of middle 
income households that want to do “the right thing” but in all honesty a $13k system 
that only reduces their electricity bill by $200(at current electricity prices) is a little 
out of their reach. 
 
Please remove the salary cap or at least keep it in line with the baby bonus cap so that 
the photovoltaic power industry does not stall. 
 
Thank You 
Graydon Cocks 
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